
TRYON CIVITAN CLUB 

MEETS ON ZOOM 2 TIMES 

            PER MONTH 

 
 

PMB 215 

1822 S Glenburnie Rd. 

New Bern, NC 28562 

District 32 NC District East Club 2709 

www.tryoncivitan.wixsite.com/tryoncivitan 
 
Do you have something you would like to see in the next 
Newsletter? Would you like to write a small article? Please 
have your information to Loriann, Editor, no later than the 
first Tuesday of the month.  

252-633-2218      Lharker1@yahoo.com 

 

AWARD WINNNG 

TRYON TRIBUNE 
    September 2020                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  
  

2019-2020 SLATE OF OFFICES: 

2020-2021 SLATE OF OFFICES: 
 

President                            Angela Okell-Watson 
President Elect                      Stephanie Crosby 
Secretary                                     Joanne Partin 
Treasurer                                   Darian Dennis 
Co Treasurer                         Camille Hoffman 
Director(ex-officio)                   Maggy Costandy 
Director exp 2021                    Jan Gunderson 
Director exp 2021                   Joyce Hendricks 
Director exp 2021                     Rita MacIndoe 
Director exp 2022             Cammie Armstrong 
Director exp 2022                       Barbara Haan 
Director exp 2022                        Juliet Meyer 
 

Sargeant at Arms                             Mack Paul 
Chaplain                                 Dan Armstrong 
  
Membership Director     Cammie Armstrong 
Communications Director     Loriann Harker 
 

TRYON CIVITAN CLUB 
NAMED 

DR. COURTNEY W. 
SHROPSHIRE 

OUTSTANDING 
CIVITAN CLUB 

2014 – 2015 
2015 – 2016 

HOT OFF THE PRESS 
BOYS AND GIRLS HOMES 
 
RICKY CREECH NAMED PRESIDENT 
CEO FOR BOYS AND GIRLS HOMES 
 
Boys and Girls Homes Chairman of the Board, 
David Wyatt has announced Ricky Creech as the 
new President and CEO for the nonprofit 
organization.  Ricky comes to us from serving as 
President CEO of Southstone 
Behavioral Health Center in Virginia.  He 
previously served as President CEO of 
Buckhorn Children and Family Services. His 
experience will help guide B&GH into the 
future.   Creech is excited about this position. He 
graduated from South Carolina Fire school, 
Furman University, and Southeastern Baptist 
Theological Seminary.  He is an 
ordained minister. He holds a certificate in 
theology and Masters in Social Work from the 
Seminary. 
 
 As an ordained minister, Creech previously 
served as executive director of the District of 
Columbia Baptist Convention and the executive 
director of the Birmingham Baptist Association 
among other church leadership positions. 
 
Creech and his wife Donna currently live in 
Ringgold, Virginia. They have three grown 
daughters. He will begin his work on October 1, 
allowing a month's transition time working with 
Gary Faircloth.  He hopes to eventually live in 
the President's home on campus. 
 
Gary Faircloth will retire on October 31st. 
 

http://www.tryoncivitan.wixsite.com/tryoncivitan


____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
We would love to have you as a greeter when we resume regularly scheduled meetings. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

RCS Sunday Supper 

Tryon hosts supper at RCS homeless shelter on the third Sunday of each month at 6pm.  
New Protocol is as follows:

1.       Prepare food for about 10-12 people 
2.       Deliver it at 6:15 to the Shelter door to allow the night supervisor to be at his/her post 
4.       Serving will be done by the residents, thus limiting direct contact. 

Thank you for all you do. God bless us all and keep us safe. 
If you would like to participate in any capacity please contact Virginia. Gizmo_older@yahoo.com. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

BINGO at Brookstone
 
Tryon hosts Bingo on the third Saturday of the month at Brookstone Living in Pollocksville. We would 
love to have you come help out with this fun event when we resume our regularly scheduled trips. 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

ZOOMY ZOOM Meetings 
We meet at our regularly scheduled days and times on Zoom. Join Tuesday’s dinner zoom meeting right 

here at 6:00pm. Tuesday, September 8th. If you remember wish Joanne a Happy Birthday today! 

https://wardandsmith.zoom.us/j/92332040193?pwd=dkR3dnlVRGJ0YmxNMm8vaTFCYzJiUT09 
 
Meeting ID: 923 3204 0193 
Passcode: 393616 
One tap mobile 
+13017158592,,92332040193# 
  
Dial by your location 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown) 
Meeting ID: 923 3204 0193 
 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Greeters 

mailto:Gizmo_older@yahoo.com
https://wardandsmith.zoom.us/j/92332040193?pwd=dkR3dnlVRGJ0YmxNMm8vaTFCYzJiUT09


Walk to End Alzheimer’s  
Walk To End Alzheimer’s - Tryon has formed a walking team again this year. Shirley Wang is our Team 
Captain. You can contact Shirley at smwang@embarqmail.com. If you would like to join our team and 
walk with us on Sunday, October 25th you can register through the website  
  
https://act.alz.org/site/SPageServer?pagename=walk_homepage#searchwalkerbox.  
Under Find a Team – Type in Tryon and our team will come up. 
 
Event Details: 
2020 Walk to End Alzheimer's - New Bern, NC 
Location: Ward and Smith – We will walk through The Greenbrier neighborhood 
Date: 10/25/2020 
Time:  1:00pm 
Our Team: Tryon Civitans Walking for Memories 
 
You can join the Team and walk – If you raise over $100 before the end of September you will receive 
a t-shirt.  
If you would like to donate and not walk you may do that as well on the website.  
 

Lunch Meeting - Recap 
 
NCDE Fall Meeting will be at the CrabTree Marriot on Saturday, November 21st. Watch for more 
information.  Voting will take place for Area Directors and NCDE Governor Elect! Our very own 
Stephanie Crosby is running for Governor Elect and Leigh Wilkinson is running for Area 8 Director, 
 
NCDE has a new website. Check it out here…  https://ncdecivitan.org/ 
 
You might see someone you know of this page. ..https://ncdecivitan.org/forms/ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Lunch Meeting 
 

On August 25th we had a guest speaker during our Zoomy Zoom lunch meeting. Leslie Lawrence the 
Food Truck Program Manager for Sensable Snacks.   

https://ncdecivitan.org/
https://ncdecivitan.org/forms/


Easterseals UCP and Trillium Health Resources are working together with area food banks to help teens 
and young adults with Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities (I/DD).  Individuals between the ages 
of 16-26 will develop employment skills to work on food trucks that serve healthy snacks throughout 
the communities of New Bern and Ahoskie, North Carolina.   

Individuals start out as Volunteers. If they are a fit and are able to pick up the work they are given 
internships. After working for some time as an interm and picking up more they can transition into paid 
employment. They learn order taking, inventory, working face to face with customers.  

Due to Covid their trucks are not up and running at this time. You may go to Easter Seals on Trent 
Road and see their truck parked in the parking lot if you would like to see it. At this time they are selling 
Snack-o-grams on their virtual store. A package will be mailed with a T-shirt(Child or Adult), snacks and 
a personal card. These boxes are being packed at home so this keeps the workers employed. You shop 
and pay online, the staff will pack the box and then it will be sent via the post office. Snack-o-grams cost 
$20 this includes tax and shipping. Shop now at https://sensablesnacksesucp.square.site/s/shop. 

There is an attachement to the email this Newsletter is on that has more information. 
   

Klondike Bar is their #1 seller so far.  

https://sensablesnacksesucp.square.site/s/shop


 
  

ZOOMY ZOOM MEETING – HAVE YOU 

ATTENDED ONE YET? 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TRYON’S SPONSORED CLUBS:  

MEETINGS ARE ALL ON HOLD 

CAPE LOOKOUT – 3RD TUESDAY AT 5:30PM – 

RIVERSIDE GRILL AND SUBS 

WE CAN – 2ND FRIDAY OF THE MONTH AT THE 

AG EXTENSION – MARCH MEETING WILL TAKE 

PLACE AT THE LIBRARY.  

WINTERVILLE – 3RD MONDAY, 6PM – 

WINTERVILLE FREE WILL BAPTIST CHURCH 

CENTENARIO – ROME ITALY – CHARTERED 

3/18/17 

CRAVEN EARLY COLLEGE –  

EARLY COLLEGE EAST –  

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO COME VISIT 

ANY OF OUR OFFSPRING CLUBS AT 

THEIR MEETINGS. ALL VISITORS ARE 

WELCOME! 

 

TRYON MEMBERS 

 

 

Barbara & Gene Fioravanti Sept. 11th  

Joanne Parting Sept. 8th 

Cathleen McAnneny Oct. 1st 

Shirley Wang Oct. 3rd 

Catherine Pollard Oct. 3rd 

Darian Dennis Oct. 24th 

Carter Ann Rollins October 29th  

     

COLLECTION/FUNDRAISING DRIVES: 

Coin Box drive… We are more than $300 ahead of 

last year. If you are out and about consider checking 

on your coinbox. Ours at the store is filling up because 

people do not want their change so it is all going into 

the box. Dollars included.  Drop off for change is now 

available at The Bate Foundation. There is a mail slot 

in the drawer that you can drop the coins in. Thank 

you Joyce! 

Terri Lynn Nut Fundraiser… We have purchased 3 

different nut products to sell. They are in a bag and 

they sell for $13.00 each. They are delicious!! There is 

Dark Chocolate Almonds, Heart Healthy and a 

Deluxe Mix. None have peanuts. We still have a 

supply of them so customers don’t have to order and 

wait for delivery. Let me know if you would like to sell 

some or buy some. We also have an online website for 

sales. Customers can go online and purchase any of 

their products and we will get the credit for the sale. 

TRYONCIVITAN.TERRILYNN.COM 

RCS:  

THEY ARE IN NEED OF CANNED GOODS. Janet and Ralph dropped off goodies for them and 
found out they are in particular need of canned fruit and jelly. If you are doing your grocery shopping 
maybe you can pick up a can or two to take to them.  

–  

 


